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Special Education 

Special Education staff are finishing up their paperwork and services for the year.   

It is very important to get all the paperwork finished because the month of June is 

many ODE state reports. ODE uses this data to figure out funding for the number 

of students served. 

We are sad that we will be saying goodbye to Laurie Dowless, Special Programs 

Secretary, but wish her well in North Carolina.   

English Language Learners 

ELL reports from ODE are being done at this time.  As with Special Education, 

this data is very important to the state.  There are several state reports for ELL due 

in the month of June. 

 

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination 

The high school had a change in its agenda for its college visits.  It ended up going 

to Lewis and Clark, Reed, Portland State University, University of Portland, 

OHSU, Beaumont Beauty College, and the Art Institute of Portland.  These 

students had an amazing time and got to see some really great options for their 

futures. 

  Several staff from both SHS and FCS will be attending the AVID Summer 

Institute in August.  The following are the staff that are attending; Dean Rech, Ben 

Hunter, Bryan Coyle, Beth Staats, Kelsey Brown, Tyson Pratt, Robin VanBuren, 

Jeremy Brown, Leah Gottheiner, Sydney Ziehl and myself.  This will continue to 

build our AVID Site team and skills. 

Homeless 



There is also a Homeless State Report due in June.  We were able to purchase 10 

students there cap and gowns through help from the YCCO/SIT Team.  This was a 

great use of our funds. 


